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Regulatory Alert 
 

Update on the Implementation date for mandatory conformity 
assessment for radio and telecom equipment in Belarus. 
 
Further to PCS Regulatory Update dated 31st October 2016, it has been advised that further changes 
to Decree 849 of 21st October 2016 have been made and that as such the implementation date for 
mandatory national level conformity assessment for certain radio/telecom devices has been changed.  
 
The implementation date for mandatory national level conformity assessment for the below product 
categories will be pushed out to 1st May 2017: 
 

I. 10.7. Telephone receivers of all types, coin telephones and other appliances, which can 
be connected to subscriber loops, and functioning via dialling number and transmitting 
and receiving voice messages 

II. 10.8. Document electric communication terminals, including those incorporated in any 
other equipment, fax machines, fax boards 

III. 10.12. End-user terminals for mobile cell systems including radio modules incorporated in 
other equipment 

IV. 10.14. Radio equipment of DECT standard, including radio modules incorporated in other 
devices 

V. 10.15. Broadband wireless access equipment, including radio modules incorporated in 
other equipment 

 
For all other product categories, mandatory Approval will still be required from 1st February 2017. 
 
Please note that the official government decision is expected to be signed within coming weeks, after 
which PCS will advise accordingly. 
 
PCS will continue to monitor this change, and will keep customers updated once more information 
becomes available. 
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